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Dear Parents/Carers,

Mile End Leisure Centre is offering free intensive swimming courses over the May half term on Tuesday
30t May —Friday 2" June.

We are happy to book your child into the course if you reply yes to this message.

The course is to support your child in achieving their 25m and to enable them to become a more confident
swimmer.

Kind Regards,

Mr Heighington
Assistant Headteacher
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